
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
April 13, 2019 

 
CELEBRATING NATIONAL VOLUNTEER WEEK 

 
For all those giving people in the Villas who generously donate their time, talent and treasure to so 

many important causes throughout Venice and surrounding areas, as well as those who serve on the 
board and various committees of our  

Villas of Chestnut Creek Community,  we offer 
 

A Heartfelt Thank You  
for making a real difference. 

 
Whether you contribute to religious institutions and causes, hospitals and health care agencies, animal 

rescue groups, adult literacy, child or senior care, protecting our environment and the natural world, 
beautification of our surroundings, cultural and artistic activities, serve those struggling financially 

and/or emotionally,  caring for children and young people with disabilities, visiting the home bound to 
enrich them in mind, body and spirit, and embrace others in our world through so many other noble 

causes, we are in your debt. 
 

 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDER 
The Gazebo Tents in the storage area are for the Villa Community Parties held by the Social 
Committee only.  They are not for "general use".  Many thanks to Jim Gdovic, Mike Spang, and Neil 
Milligan for repairing the broken rod on one of the tents.  We couldn't do it without you all. 
 
EVENTS UPDATE 
A sign-up sheet is posted at the Pool Bulletin Board for: 
 
Tuesday April 16 Pot Luck at 5:00 pm.   
Again, we will do a 50/50 drawing.  Set-up is at 3:30 pm, and any help with set-up and clean-up is 
greatly appreciated.  The Social Committee will be meeting on April 9 and we will discuss plans for a 
future party (maybe Pizza?) in late the Fall with the proceeds from the parties. 
 
Wednesday May 1 dinner at Landy's Restaurant in Englewood.   
Landy's back dining room Is reserved for our group.  They have agreed to do separate checks (similar 
to how we handled the dinner at Howard's Restaurant for our Valentine Party).  Eileen must give 
Landy's a final count April 25, so Please Sign Up soon!!  This will be the final gathering until the Fall. 
 
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, April 18 
2:30 pm at 
Patio Clubhouse 

ONGOING VILLA ACTIVITIES 
Monday, 9:30 am Bocce Ball for Month of April 

Monday to Friday, 10:00 am Pool Aerobics 
Wednesday, 4:00 pm Ladies Gathering at Gazebo 
Thursday, 9:00 am Pickle Ball at Tennis Courts 

HELPFUL WEBSITES 
http://www.myvocc.com 

http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 
A BLESSED PASSOVER AND EASTER  

http://www.myvocc.com/
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com/

